Van: v |

Verzonden: zaterdag 1 december 2018 22:13
Aan: Gemeente-Wassenaar
Onderwerp: Ontwerp actieplan geluid 2018-2023

Dear Madam or Sir,

We live in Wiegmanweg 1, corner Van Zuylen van Nijevelt straat (next to the roundabout).

The noise coming from the cars day and night is unbearable. The same can be said to the amount car exhausts

we are exposed to.

We are surprised to see in the "Ontwerp actieplan geluid 2018-2023" that nothing will be done to change this all.
Even a stille wegdek is out of consideration.

Pease not that the health of the people living particularly in this area is at risk.

Apart from us, we are also concerned about our neighbours living along the Wiegmanweg below the level of the
street.

As fine particles and other pollutants are heavier than air they are likely to accumulate in the apartments, which
could seriously damage their health..

We would appreciate very much if the municipality considered to solve the problems of noise and pollution in
Wiegmanweg / Van Zuylen van Nijevelt straat, which area is perhaps most strongly exposed to traffic in
Wassenaar.

Best regards,



